
Please stop by for a 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
February 6, 2019

7:00-9:00 p.m.
Ross C DeJohn Community Center 

6306 Marsol Road

This is the second of three public engagement opportunities 
for the Connectivity Study.  We will use this time to share the 

community feedback we have received to date. We will 
also solicit input on our preliminary plan for improving bike 
and pedestrian connectivity within and beyond the City of 

Mayfield Heights.

**If you can’t attend, we still want your feedback.**  

Please fill out a brief survey online at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MayfieldConnect 
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